HUNTINGTON PRIMARY ACADEMY

E: <u>adminhuntingtonprimary@york.gov.uk</u>
W: huntingtonprimaryacademy.co.uk

T: 01904 554441



8th November, 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

On the morning of Monday 2nd December, we plan to visit Huntington Methodist Church and take part in the Christmas Tree Festival. This visit links in with our topic, 'What can we explore?' and allows us to participate in a local community event.

You have already given consent for your child to participate in visits within the local community by signing our 'Local Community Visits Consent Form' and therefore no further consent is required.

Please contact us if you have any queries or if you are DBS cleared and would like to help with this visit. Helpers will need to be at school by 9:20am and we will return by no later than 11:30am.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Gorwood Mr White Mrs Skelton Miss Lampett Mrs May

EYFS Teaching Team

Christmas Tree Festival

I am DBS cleared through the academy and I can help with the visit on Monday 2nd December.

Signed: _______ Parent/Carer Date: ______